
Dear Tenere Team,

Thank you for giving the gift of trees! A donation has been made to Trees for 
the Future, on your behalf which has the power to plant 1200 trees in 
Forest Gardens throughout Sub-Saharan Africa. 

Trees for the Future trains farmers to restore their land by planting thousands of 
trees through the Forest Garden Approach. As the trees revitalize the soil, farmers 
are able to grow dozens of crops that they can sell on the market and feed their 
families all year long. If you'd like to find out more about how your gift makes a 
difference, please visit trees.erg or email giving@trees.org.

With Gratitude, 

Tim Mclellan 
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